
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tuesday, April 9, 2024 11 :04 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20240032 
Docket #20240032 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240032. 

Thank you! 
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CORRESPONDENCE 
4/9/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01718-2024 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Kathysickles < kathysickles@optonline.net> 

Tuesday, April 9, 2024 9:58 AM 
Records Clerk 
Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Chairman La Rosa; Office of Commissioner 

Passidomo 
Docket #20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Sent from my iPad 

Kathleen Sickles 
130 Kettle Harbor Drive 
Placida FL 33946 
Don Pedro Island 
Kathysickles@optonline.net 

I am writing to object to Environmental Utilities LLC and their certification for a central sewer system. I strongly appose 

the need for sewers on our islands. I have been on Don Pedro island for twenty years in two different homes and have 

never had any problems with the septic systems. I am retired and on a budget that would not be able to handle the 

added expenses involved in this project. There has not been any environmental problems caused by having septic 

systems, but I fear the altering of our properties and streets needed to complete this project would have a devastating 

effect on our environment. We are a quiet community extremely interested in preserving its natural beauty and do not 

need a disruption for something totally unnecessary. 
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